
GEORGE-LITTLE ROCK COMMUNITY SCHOOL 

BOARD OF EDUCATION MINUTES 

 

The George-Little Rock Board of Education met in special session on Monday, June 24, 2019 in the High 

School Library in George.  Board President Doug Krull called the meeting to order at 5:30 pm with the 

reciting of the Pledge of Allegiance.  Board members present were Doug Krull, Wade Netten, Kristi 

Landis, and Curt Fiedler.  Also in attendance were Board Secretary Cathy Bonestroo, Principal Steven 

Green, and guests Tim Grieves, Gary Richardson, Valecia West and Nyla Hellinga. 

A quorum was established.  Citizens were invited to address the board with no public comment received.   

A motion to approve the agenda was made by Fiedler, seconded by Landis, and carried 4-0. 

A motion to enter closed session in accordance to Iowa Code Chapter 21.51 (I) to evaluate the 

professional competencies of individuals whose hiring is being considered as requested by the individual 

was made at 5:35 pm by Fiedler, seconded by Netten.  A roll call vote was taken with Netten, Krull, 

Landis, and Fiedler all ayes, no nays, and carried 4-0.  Green, West, and Hellinga left the meeting. 

A motion to come out of closed session and enter open session was made at 7:30 pm by Netten, seconded 

by Fiedler.   A roll call vote was taken with Netten, Krull, Landis, and Fiedler all ayes, no nays, and 

carried 4-0.  Principal Green and guests Valecia West and Nyla Hellinga were invited back into the 

meeting.  Principal Molly Schilling also arrived at the meeting. 

Krull announced the board tenured an offer to a possible new superintendent and details will be 

announced at the June 27 board meeting.  A motion to table the consideration to approve the 

superintendent contract was made by Fiedler, seconded by Netten, and approved 4-0. 

A motion to adjourn at 7:40 pm was made by Fiedler, seconded by Landis, and carried 4-0. 

  


